
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 16 By Councillor Young for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 15 March 2018  

  At the Council meeting of 24 August 2017, the Council 

passed a motion on Kirkliston congestion which agreed “to 

continue dialogue with Lothian Buses around introducing a 

direct service to the City Centre”. As a full 6 months have 

now passed: 

Question (1) How many letters or emails have the Convener and senior 

officials sent to Lothian Buses between 24 August 2017 and 

05 March 2018 regarding the introduction of a service 

between Kirkliston and Edinburgh City Centre? Please 

provide date, format (email/letter), and who it was sent from, 

and if not commercially sensitive, a copy of the 

correspondence. 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) How many meetings have the Convener and senior officials 

had with Lothian Buses between 24 August 2017 and 05 

March 2018 and, of these, how many have included a 

discussion regarding the introduction of a service between 

Kirkliston and Edinburgh City Centre? Please provide date 

and who was in attendance 

Answer (2)  
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